
Staff Report 

Subject: Subject: Police Vehicle Purchase 

Department/Program: Police Department

Explanation: At the February 13, 2022 Board meeting the purchase of two Ford F150 Police Responder 

Pick-up Trucks were approved for purchase. $70,264 remains in the budget for a third police vehicle. As you 

may recall, the State of Missouri no longer offers the contract bid, it only offers qualified vendors. When 

qualified vendors were contacted regarding the trucks, they were also asked about Dodge Durangos. None of 

the vendors had any nor expected to receive any. The Police Department was contacted by Lou Fusz Auto 

Network notifying them that a new Dodge Durango is scheduled to be delivered to them in the next two 

weeks and became available unexpectedly. The quoted price falls within our approved budget. As any type of 

police vehicle is in high demand, Lou Fusz can only hold this one for us a short period of time. 

Recommendation: Staff recommends the purchase of one 2023 Dodge Durango Pursuit V-8 from Lou Fusz 

Auto Network at a cost of $42,833.

Submitted By: Denise Keller

Date: March 22, 2023



3/22/2023  

 

 

Vendor

John G Dolan

636-390-9200

john.g.dolan@fusz.com

Qty Item # Job Unit Price Line Total

1.00 42,833.00$                       42,833.00$          

. .

Subtotal 42,833.00$          

Sales Tax

Total 42,833.00$          

in stock unit  

includes all fees and charges

 

Customer Pickup

White in color

Shipping Method

 

Description

2023 Dodge Durango Pursuit V-8

Sales Quote

City of BallwinLou Fusz Auto Network

1 Government Center

Ballwin, MO 63011

Att:  Kevin Busherry

including LED Spotlight installed
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